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14th June 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
It has been an exciting week at Nursery Hill. On Monday, Sir Keir Starmer, Bridget Phillipson and 
Councillor Jodie Gosling visited Early Years. Jodie has worked with us over the last few years and 
suggested Nursery Hill for the visit which is a wonderful reflection on our hard working staff, 
amazing children and supportive community. Everyone who visited commented on the superb 
behaviour of the children and the calm purposeful learning that continued throughout the day. 
Thank you to all the families who continue to work with us to provide the best outcomes for our 
children. 
 
Merits  
 
Well done to all those children who have gone over and above. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer Fayre 
 
We are holding our Summer Fayre on Saturday 22nd June between 11am and 2pm. This is a 
lovely opportunity to come together as a school community and raise funds for Nursery Hill pupils.  
 
Enjoy the bouncy castle, sweet treats and a hotdog or burger. Take your chances on the bottle 
tombola, raffle games and have a look at the talents of our local community as there are stalls 
selling sweets and other goods. If you would like a stall, please contact the school office to book at 
£10 a table or 2 for £15. 50p entry for adults which includes entry for a mystery prize raffle. 
Children under 16 come in for free. 
 
We have some fantastic raffle prizes, including a £10 voucher and 2 sky trail tickets from Planters 
and two cheese hampers kindly donated by Sabuto. Thank you both for your kind donations. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

EYFS George 
Year 1 Jade 
Year 2 Daisy 
Year 3 Asa 
Year 4 Teddy 
Year 5 Jayden 
Year 6 Esme 
Headteacher Award Elias 
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Attendance 
 
Well done to those individuals who attend everyday. Reception have had a fantastic week and 
achieved 98.66%. Well done Reception. 
  
 
Our target is       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Green Shoots Muddy Boots 
 
This week, Green Shoots Muddy Boots delivered Forest School to our key stage 2 learners. The 
children are working on some key Forest School skills during sessions such as compassion, 
teamwork, perseverance, support, empathy and multi-tasking. These key skills will help them as 
they start to move on to practical skills like fire lighting and tool work. Key stage 2 has taken it all in 
their stride and have been shelter building, bicycle building, cooking and even a musical set from a 
very talented drummer in year 6! 
 
Claire’s Wow moment from this week was watching two fantastic members of class 5 showing a 
massive amount of resilience, perseverance, team work and skill sharing when they spent their 
session putting up a new swing. They even recruited a third member to be the 'tester'. The swing 
took them over an hour to construct leaving them little time to enjoy what they had made. 
However, they took a vote and it was decided that the swing was to be tied up and unused until 
the two creators had time to use it first- all classes took part in the voting process and marvelled at 
the amount of effort they had gone in to construct such an amazing piece of equipment! 
 
This is just one example of the amazing work that can be achieved in Forest School - these skills 
will then go on to help our learners as they navigate their way through adulthood. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Early Birds and Night Owls  
 
Our Wrap Around Care is proving very popular so please book early to ensure we have space. 
The Early Birds is available between 7.45 and 8.45am: £5 per child per session. There are 2 Night 
Owl sessions, the first will run until 4.30pm, children will be offered snack and a drink, the cost is 
£5.00. The second session runs until 5.30pm and children will be offered a snack and a drink, the 
cost is £10. We do offer discounts for siblings who use the club regularly. Please come and see 
the office staff for prices. Please book and pay on the School Money App. 

96% 
Star Class 

Reception 98.66% 

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.19 % 
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Healthy Heart Cardiac Event 
 
Monday 17th June, 10am – 2pm, the school will be having staff from the George Elliot Hospital 
NHS Trust, they will be here to complete a free service to staff and parents/carers where they can 
do general checks. These checks will be for those over the age of 18 as a consent form will be 
required to be filled out. 
 
The checks will be height, weight and blood pressure measured and a cholesterol check 
completed. The cholesterol check will require a small finger prick, once these tests have all been 
completed the team will go over a short questionnaire and then they will discuss the results. 
 
There is limited spaces available, so please book in with the office if you would like to have your 
health checked on Monday, and the office can arrange time slots. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Jeans and Staff 


